
MAUMELLE                                           

Country Club 

January 2017 

NEW YEAR’S EVE  

PARTY 

Saturday, December 31, 2016 

Cocktails 

7:00 p.m. – 8:00 p.m. 

(Cash or Member Tickets) 
 

Dinner 

Served at 8:00 p.m. 
 

Music 

“Canvas” 

 will be playing 

 for your 

dancing pleasure.  

9:00 p.m. – 1:00 a.m. 
 

Champagne Toast 

at Midnight 
Followed by  

Breakfast Buffet 

Scrambled Eggs 
served with Bacon, 

Biscuits & Gravy and 

Black-Eyed Peas 

Dinner Menu 

Roasted Beef  

Tenderloin 

 & 

Baked 

Lobster Tail 

With 

Garlic New  

Potato 

 Oscar 

& 

 Asparagus 

 

Dessert  

TBD 
 

 

$150.00 per couple All Inclusive  
 

Any cancellations after  

December 27th or any  

no-shows will be  

charged full amount.  

Everyone is responsible for his or her  

own reservations and cancellations.  



Maumelle CC 

2017 Board Members 
 

Steve Hillis, President 

Stuart Harris, Vice President 

Janie McNeill, Secretary 

Rick Torres, Treasurer 

Larry Aistrup, Member 

Margaret Albright, Member 

Phil Farrell, Member 

Brad Frederickson, Member 

Todd Krauser, Member 

F R O M  T H E  B O A R D  P R E S I D E N T  
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Many thanks goes to Sandy Carpenter and Debbie Pipkin for our clubhouse 
Christmas decorations and making MCC festive for the holidays.  Sandy and 
Debbie have donated their time to this project along with others many times 
but this year they went beyond the norm.   
 

Another thank you goes to Sandra Waterson for the upkeep of the front en-
trance flower beds, which she does on a year round basis.  Sandra not only 
donates her time but has provided flowers and other landscaping materials.  
 

In 2016 with your help we were able to accomplish some much needed re-
pairs and improvements such as the HVAC.  2017 will start with the replace-
ment of the downstairs carpet.  This has been made possible by Brian Hage-
wood who donated the carpet.  The MGA and MWGA are having the carpet 
installed.  Because of members such as Brian and our 2 golf associations 
MCC has benefited many1769 times. 
 

We also start the year with a new golf course superintendent, Lance Nor-
wood.  Lance is from Maumelle and grew up on MCC.  Professionally Lance 
has been involved in many golf course projects across the country at some 
well-known clubs.  With Lance’s experience within the golfing industry we 
feel MCC has been given a great opportunity for many positive changes.  
Please welcome Lance the first chance you have.  
 

I want to end with a very special thank you to Sandy Watson.  Sandy has 
been involved and headed up many, if not all, of the club’s entertainment 
functions.  Sandy will be stepping down on January 1 from the entertainment 
committee after many years donating her time and energies to our club.  We 
will miss many of the things she did and some which we may have taken for 
granted.  Thank you Sandy! 
 

My best to you and your families for 2017 and beyond but most of all thank 

you for your support and utilization of our club! 

Steve Hillis – President 

Maumelle Country Club 

Super Bowl 
Scramble & 

Party  
Maumelle 
Country 

Club 
Sunday, 

 February 
5th 

COLE  PANGBURN  ESKIMO TOURNAMENT  
RESULTS                   

Championship Flight     First Flight 

1st  Place  -Wade Anderson & Otto Fry                1st  Place - Brad Freder ickson & Ryan Spur lock 

Second Flight  Third Flight 

1st  Place - Richard Wrentz & Rober t Cherry      1st  Place - Scott Cooper  & Joe Ingram  

Fourth Flight  Fifth Flight                                          

1st  Place -  John Raycher  & Cary Crain  1st  Place  - Mike Bur ton & Gerald Bur ton 

Sixth Flight  Seventh Flight                     
1st  Place— Bill Dennis & Ryan 2612Dennis         1st  Place—Jim Finley & Milton Lueken 
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C L U B H O U S E  M A N A G E R  

Free 
Steak  
Dinner 
Some-
where  
hidden in 
the  newsletter are four 
Member’s  club num-
bers.  Find your mem-
ber number and  win 
one free steak dinner.  
You must claim your  
dinner  before the last 
business day of the 
month. 

 

REMINDER –  
The Club will be 

 closed on  

New Year’s Day 

Sunday, January 1st &   

Monday, January 2nd.  

Now that the holidays have come and gone, you may expect things to slow down a lit-
tle here in the club.  This is the time of the year for us to work on a few of the projects 
that we want to do, but just can’t stop the daily operations .  With a bit of fresh paint 
here and some new carpet there, we will try to get on most of the deep cleaning and 

touch up work done as soon as we can and get back to business as usual.  We have a 
laundry list of things that we want to take care of, so please be patient with us as we 
knock a bunch of these out.  
 

Since January is traditionally one of the slower months around here, I will do my best 

to come up with some fun activities for us all to enjoy.  Keep an eye out for my emails 
that let you know when we schedule a musician, or game night, etc.. as we add to the 
calendar all the time. 
 

Thanks again to everyone that comes in to use the club and the Mixed Grill all year 

long and because of you we continue to stay healthy and prosperous.  My door is al-
ways open to new ideas for the club so stop by and visit anytime. 
 

Sincerely, 

Bill Wallace 

Clubhouse Manager 

Special thanks to all members who donated 
to the employee Christmas bonus fund.  We 
are excited about moving ahead and having 
a productive and prosperous 2017! 
 

Please note that the Club is closed New 
Year’s Day and the Mixed Grill will be closed 
January 2nd – 5th for annual inventory, a 
few repairs and heavy cleaning.  
 

The golf course will be open and the men’s 
locker room will be serving a limited menu 
of hot dogs and soup. 
 

The Mixed Grill will re-open on the 6th for 
full service.  
 

Thank you for your cooperation.  
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Happy Hour 

Tuesday- Friday 5-7pm 

M W G A  G O L F  P R E S I D E N T  

G O L F  

Greetings from the golf shop! 
Happy New Year from the golf shop!  I can’t believe it is 2017.  I 
know your New Year’s resolution is to play more golf.  We are 

working on another exciting tournament/event schedule for you 
in 2017. 
 

Stop by the golf shop during January and check out the amazing 
deals as we prepare to clear out inventory and get ready for the 
new merchandise.  Don’t miss out on these great deals.  Also, 

January is a great time to make improvements to your equip-
ment.  Whether it is new grips on the clubs or spike changes on 
your golf shoes we can take 2994care of it for you.   
 

As always… Thank you for checking in with the golf shop before 
you tee off and we appreciate your help in following the cart rules 

for the day. 
 
 

See you on the links! 

Cary  

HAPPY NEW YEAR! 

We have had lots of fun this past year in our MWGA.  We look for-
ward to another fun year.   Our first meeting and official golf day 
begins in March.  Look for that announcement in the February 

newsletter.  We will have that meeting around 6 pm this year so 
our working girls may attend.  We hope to have our calendar of 

events for you at that time. 
 

Janet Taylor opened up the Tuesday evening 9 hole scramble for 

our ladies this fall.  We have been playing around 5:30.  This was 

alot of fun and we appreciate Janet so much.   

Usually there is some refreshment involved after play. 
 

We will continue to play regularly every Wednesday morning and 

lunch afterwards.  We have a 9 hole and 18 hole group. Anyone 
that's interested in our MWGA and wants to receive notices of 

what's  being planned, please let me know by emailing me at 

rtrice42@att.net.  I will add you to my contact list.   
 

Thanks to everyone that helped support me in this past year.  I 

am looking forward to 2017.  Lots of things will be  happening.. 
 

Ruth Ann Trice, 

MWGA President 

H O L E  I N  O N E   

 

P L E 9 9 A S E  

W E LCO M E  T H E  

F O L LOW I N G  

N E W  ME M B E R S :  

SOCIAL   

Lisa & Lucky England 

Darla & Bob Adams 

Billy Copeland,  

Hole In One, Hole #8,  

8 Iron —120 Yards   

Great job!! 

Larry Aistrup, 

Hole In One, Hole #8,  

Pitching Wedge —110 

Yards 

Great job!! 



Sun Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri Sat 

1 
New Year’s  

Day  
CLUB 

CLOSED 

2 
CLUB 

CLOSED 

3 
Club Closed  

For Cleaning 
Golf Course Open 

Kitchen & Mixed 

Grill Closed – 

MLR Open w/Hot 

Dogs & Soup 

 9:00am-5:00pm 

 

 4 
Club Closed  

For Cleaning 
Golf Course Open 

Kitchen & Mixed 

Grill Closed – 

MLR Open w/Hot 

Dogs & Soup 

 9:00am-5:00pm 

 

5 
 Club Closed  

For Cleaning 
Golf Course Open 

Kitchen & Mixed 

Grill Closed – 

MLR Open w/Hot 

Dogs & Soup 

 9:00am-5:00pm 

6 
Club 

 Re-Opens 

7 
 

Food Served 

8:00 am –  

2:00 pm 

 

8 
Mixed Grill 

Open 

9:00 am –  

2:00 pm 

9 
CLUB 

CLOSED 

10 
  

11 
 

12 
 

13 
  

 

14 
 

Food Served 

8:00 am –  

2:00 pm 
 

 

15 
 

Mixed Grill 

Open 

9:00 am –  

2:00 pm 

 

16 
 

CLUB 

CLOSED 
 

 

17 
 

Board  
Meeting 

  

18 
 

 

19 
 

20 
   

 

21 
Food Served 

8:00 am –  

2:00 pm  

22 
 

Mixed Grill 

Open 

9:00 am –  

2:00 pm 

23 
 

CLUB 

CLOSED 
  

24 

 

 

  

  

25 
Team 

Trivia 

Night @  

6 pm     

26 
 

27 
 

28 
Food Served 

8:00 am –  

2:00 pm  

 
 

 

29 
Sunday 
Brunch 
 

Mixed Grill 

Open 

9:00 am –  

2:00 pm             

30 
 

CLUB 

CLOSED 

31 

 

 

 

  
 

 

 

 

 

           
 

 January 2017 



Maumelle Country Club  

Staff 
 

Bill Wallace 

Clubhouse  & Banquet Manager 

]Cary Maddox 

Golf Professional 
 

Lance Norwood 

Golf Course Superintendent 

Lisa Hocutt 

Business Office Manager 
 

Wayne Reed  

Maintenance 
 

Paul Ogden 

Executive Chef 
 

Teresa Harrod 

Membership   

Hours of Operation 

Business Office 

Monday—Friday      8:30am-4:30pm 

Pro Shop 

Tuesday—Sunday  8am-5pm 

Mixed Grill 

Tuesday—Thursday   11am-8:30pm 

Friday      11am-9pm 

Saturday      9:00am-2:00pm 

Sunday      9:00am-2:00pm 

Dinner will be served beginning @ 5:30pm 

Men’s Locker Room 

Tuesday—Thursday   9am-6:30pm 

Friday      9am-6:30pm 

Saturday      8:00am-5:00pm 

Sunday      8:00am-5:00pm 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Member accounts are to be paid in full on or before 
the fifteenth (15th) day of the month of the state-
ment.  When the account of any Member has not 
been paid in full by the sixteenth (16th) day of the 

billing month, a late fee of $20 will incur. 

 

Clubhouse            851.1033 

Fax                         851.3613 

www.maumellecc.com 

Maumelle Country Club 

100 Club Manor Drive 

Maumelle, Arkansas  72113 


